
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

4

 
In order to meet a deadline for renewal, the board decided to move forward with the 
employee health insurance proposal from Blue Cross Blue Shield. The annual rate of 
increase was 2.1% for the coverage period of 2018-2019. 
 
Attached is the proposal from Blue Cross Blue Shield, the highlighted column shows the 
new rates that reflect the 2.1% increase. Annually. the 2.1% premium increase equals 
$14,016.00. 
 
The county paid $25,000 life insurance will be provided by Bcbsga at no increase, $5.35 
monthly. 
 
Blue Cross Blue Shield will continue to provide vision and dental coverage as last plan 
year. Vision coverage premiums will remain the same, dental coverage was elevated 6%, 
which equals $1.24 per month for employee coverage. Both ancillary policies are 
employee paid.  
 
The Chair will need a motion to ratify the decision to renew the employee health 
insurance coverage with Blue Cross Blue Shield GA for plan year 2018-19. 
 
 
Motion made by      
 
Second made by      
 
Any discussion:              
              
 
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
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Faye Hughes, County Administrator May 4, 2018 
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